
Dear Parents,

The Michigan legislature passed two bills last fall which would have provided “student

opportunity scholarships” to low-income families for their out-of-pocket educational

expenses. Donors who contribute to the scholarships would receive a state tax credit. The

scholarships would then be distributed to qualifying public and nonpublic school students

for tutoring, school supplies, computer, and tuition among other expenses. One bill created

the scholarship system, and the other created the tax credit. Unfortunately, Governor

Whitmer vetoed the two measures.

A petition drive is now underway that would place the issue before the legislature, which if

passed via this process, would not require the governor’s signature to become law. The

effort to obtain signatures is headed by Let MI Kids Learn, a coalition of organizations which

includes the Michigan Association of Nonpublic Schools. Schools can fully participate in this

important, non-partisan effort.

Enclosed in this envelope is background information on the proposal, two petition forms

(one for each bill to be passed), and instructions on how to get signatures. Please gather as

many signatures as you can, and either drop the pre-addressed envelope in the mail or

return it to your school office. Each person may only sign each petition once. The petitions

must be returned intact, so please don’t tear off the non-signature portion of the forms.

Hopefully passage of this initiative strengthens the role of parents in the education of their

children in our state and furthers our Christian call to achieve economic justice for all

families.

Thank you for your support.

(See other side for more instructions.)

https://www.letmikidslearn.com/



